Please Pray:

w  Please continue to pray for Helena Schiefer and for the persecuted church.
w  For Chris Brockway who is on Sabbatical leave until Friday 9" August.
w Forouryoung people who are taking their GCSE exams.

w Please continue to pray for all those who are mourning the loss of loved
ones, those struggling with illness or recovering from operations.

w For Rachel & Julio Reyes as they continue their work in Guatemala and for
the people there following the aftermath of the recent volcanic eruption.
Their latest newsletter can be seen on the Welcome Desk.

Combined Gathering at Moorlands College - On Sunday 23" June our 9.15am
and 11.00am services will combine for one service at Moorlands College.
Refreshments will be served from 10.30am and the service will start at 11.00am.
Our guest speaker will be Andrew Ollerton, who works with Bible Society as
author of The Bible Course. This will be followed by a BBQ lunch for everyone to
enjoy, hosted by our young people with donations going to support youth
activities within the church.

Free Printer Toners - We have been donated some new ink cartridges for an
Epson 405 or compatible printer. Call into the office to have a look if they could
be of use to you.
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Here for the first time...? You are very welcome! Today we have groups for
children up to 14 years old. Please collect your children from the downstairs of
the Christian Centre at the end of the service. We’d also be so pleased if you
would fill in one of our Welcome Cards whilst you are here.

During our time of worship, an offering for the work of God’s Church will be
taken. If you are a visitor with us today, please do not feel any obligation to give
or any embarrassment to let the bag pass you by. If you would like to give and
pay any form of Income Tax, please complete one of the Gift Aid envelopes or
pick up the relevant forms from the Welcome Desk area at the back of the
church. The forms are also available from our church website:
www.christchurchbaptist.uk/giving

Sunday 9% June
8.30am: A Time for Prayer - Room 1, 51 Bargates
9.15am: Morning Worship - The Apostles' Creed: “I Believe!”

‘He Ascended to Heaven, and is Seated at the Right Hand of
the Father’ (Acts 1:1-11) David Ruilova

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre
11.00am: Morning Worship - As 9.15am
7.00pm: Thirsty Gathering - an Evening of Spirit-filled Worship

Prayer Requests - If you would like to request prayer at any time, please email
details to prayer@christchurchbaptist.org.uk.
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Tuesday 11* June
12.30pm: Lunchtime Prayer Gathering
2.30pm: Barnabas Fellowship - Stephen Ashbey -‘Food for Thought’

Thursday 13* June

10.30am: Open Doors Coffee Morning

12noon: Baptism of Connie Francis at CBC

6.30pm: Connect (10-12yrs)

7.00pm: Connect (13-15yrs)

7.45pm: Connect+

Friday 14" June

10.00am: Stepping Stones - Parent & Toddler Group

6.30pm: Trailblazers - Sleepover at Iford Baptist Church and Crazy Golf
7.45pm: Ignite

Sunday 16" June - Father’s Day

8.30am: A Time for Prayer - Room 1, 51 Bargates

9.15am: Morning Worship -The Apostles' Creed: “I Believe!” ‘He Will

Come to Judge the Living and the Dead’ (Matthew 25:31-46;
Rev. 22:12) Kay Boulton

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre
11.00am: Morning Worship - As 9.15am
7.00pm: Mentoring Matters Training

Sharing the Journey - Reflecting on God’s Promises (at Church Camp) - Saturday
29" June 3pm-4.30pm. Join the Sharing the Journey group, for a relaxed event in the
beautiful surroundings of Headlands Centre (near Ringwood). We will be sharing some
quiet time together in prayer, reflecting on God’s promises. No booking necessary, just
turn up and join us. However, if you wish to stay and join in the Barn Dance and BBQ
from 5pm, please book in separately, you would be very welcome. For more
information, see the CBC Website or talk to any of the Sharing the Journey Team, or call
the Church Office. NOTE: If the weather is wet, sadly this event will not run.

Thirsty Gathering - Why not come along to our Thirsty Gathering this evening
at 7pm as we take the opportunity to worship God on this special Pentecost
Sunday.

Moorlands Students - Today is the last Sunday our Moorlands students are with
us before the summer break. We are so grateful for the way they have served us
this year. We say goodbye to Callum McKay who is in his final year and pray God
will bless him in his marriage this summer and in his future ministry.

Baptism of Connie Francis - You are warmly invited to join Maggie and Richard’s
Home Group on Thursday 13" June at midday in the church as we share a
sprinkling baptism for Connie and celebrate her wonderful testimony to God’s
love.

Church Camp 2019 - This will take place from 4pm, Friday 28" June to 4pm,
Sunday 30" June, 2019 at Headlands Adventure Centre. Book online via the CBC
website or contact the office for a paper form. Booking forms for camping must
be returned on or before Sunday 23" June. Day Visitors can book in by signing
the signup sheet on the Welcome Desk. There will be an open air Barn Dance and
BBQ at 5pm on Sat 29™ June. All are invited to come along to this event, just add
your name to the Barn Dance section of the signup sheet on the Welcome Desk.

Looking For a Mentor? - At CBC we have a big vision, 'everyone at CBC being a
mentor or a mentee.' We are currently equipping a new group of mentors who
are willing to help others grow in their relationship with God and help develop
their God-given potential. If you are interested get in touch with David at
david@christchurchbaptist.org.uk.

Christchurch Foodbank - The needs this week are tinned potatoes, tinned
Hotdog sausages, microwave rice, tinned fruit, custard, rice pudding and UHT
milk. The Foodbank team are meeting outside St Joseph’s Church, Purewell
on Saturday 15 June at 7am to pray for our town and shine a light over all
those in need across the conurbation. It’s very informal but it would be
lovely if some would join them.

Card Sale - There are some birthday/anniversary cards in the foyer that were
donated to the church that we are selling to raise money for the 2020 Vision
Fund. With a suggested minimum donation of £1 per card.
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